
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 

Quadra Literacy Week is happening from January 24-28. We are looking forward to a great week of 

celebrating literacy with your child!    

Our Read Around Quadra event has gone virtual again. Click on the Google Drive link below to listen to 

stories read by fabulous Quadra staff members. The stories will be available until January 28.    

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1vhhpRxPRWoQl_djhOPuvXnFjVTplmB9Q?usp=sharing   

On Wednesday, January 26th, we invite students to come to school dressed like their favourite book 

character. Please make sure all costumes are family friendly, and no masks or props please.  

 

Looking Ahead: 

• Jan. 24-28 

o English Kindergarten Registration Week 

• Jan. 24-28 

o Family Literacy Week 

• Jan. 26 

o Dress Like Your Favourite Book Character Day 

• Jan. 28 

o Pro-D – No School For Students 

• Feb. 1 

o PAC Meeting 7pm 

• Feb. 7-11 

o District Transfer Week 

• Feb. 18 

o Pro-D – No School For Students 

 

Please see the following information from our wonderful PAC: 

PAC Webinar 

The BC Confederation of Parent Advisory Councils (BCCPAC) would love for you to join an interactive 

session on Understanding PACs from A-Z on Thursday February 10 at 7PM.  You can register using the 

following link:  https://bccpac.us3.list-

manage.com/track/click?u=5ce4c360a02f3e3d90abca386&id=363c8516fb&e=132c0c1824 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1vhhpRxPRWoQl_djhOPuvXnFjVTplmB9Q?usp=sharing
https://bccpac.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5ce4c360a02f3e3d90abca386&id=363c8516fb&e=132c0c1824
https://bccpac.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5ce4c360a02f3e3d90abca386&id=363c8516fb&e=132c0c1824


Please join us for our next PAC meeting on February 1 at 7PM 
 

From Our School District: 

 

Parenting in the Digital Age! 

 

1000X5 
1000 Books by Age Five 

Children’s Book Recycling Project Greater Victoria 
 

January 27 - Family Literacy Day 

…Donate books to increase early literacy 

Do you know that reading books to babies and preschoolers is the most significant indicator of 

early school success? Cuddling and reading to your little ones shows that you value reading, 

builds comfort, enjoyment and early skills that last a lifetime.  

Help make that true for those still to gain those habits. January 27 is National Literacy Day. 

As well as enjoying a new story with your child, please make an extra effort to drop of gently 

used picture books for babies and preschoolers in the drop box in the……      All very young 

children benefit from being read to – help make that a reality for more.  Thank you for being part 

of the 260,000 books donated over the last 10.5 years.      

 
 
 
 
Stay Safe and Stay Healthy, 

http://cm.pn/8eg3


 
Connor McCoy 


